

IMC Agenda Minutes - Committee Meeting 7.30pm 26th March 2025

Members Attending	Guests
Pierse Bishop	
Dónal Ó Murchú	
Jill French	
Alan Brooks	
Colm Duffy	
Amy Hollands	
Jean Carlo	
Tony Barry	
Ronan Garvey	
Dave Homan	

Apologies

Sorcha O'Connor Ray Chambers, Oliver Wynne, , Elaine McMahon,

Meeting location: Google Meets

Agenda

1. Minutes of January 15th meeting AB 2 Minutes
 - a. Proposed: Dónal Ó Murchú
 - b. Seconded: Dave Homan
2. Update by Colm Duffy on IT developments
 - Hut booking system uodate, System is ready to go live, Colm was looking for 3 people to give the go ahead, Hut prices are €5 for members €15 for non-members, Existing bookings need to be put into the system.
 - The proposal to use stripe for any hut money payments will be discussed with Ronan, Colm, Dave, Jill and Ray
 - Action: Ray to pass on full list of bookings to Colm
 - Action: Dave will draft the training documentation.
 - Rope booking system: Colm will develop a booking system on the same lines as the hut booking system, Jill amd Sorchas to assist in discussing user interface.
 - Colm is also working on updateing members addresses and profiles on the staging site.

- Re the removal of the IMC website forum: An Action for Donal and Alan to draft an email to members informing them that the forum will cease to exist and going forward social media channels will be used in its absence.
 - March 1st was approved as the launch date of the new website platform
3. Dave Homan agreed to identify the members interested in participating in the MI Leader Programme, Ken Doyle nominated as programme trainer. *MI have approved IMC request for participation.*
 4. BBQ date agreed at August 23rd, Cillian Russel to organise food as per last years arrangements.
 5. Donal investigated Wynns hotel as the possible venue for the 2025 AGM. The hotel is now booked for November 8th, walks, climbing and onsite events such as gear sales were proposed activities pre meeting.

AOB

Tony Barry informed the committee that any bequests by members to the club should be listed in the club accounts for accounting record transparency. Tony referred to the Audit report of AGMs of the last several years requesting that this be taken care of.

Next Committee Meeting, date to TBA